
 Frederick High School Booster Club  
December 17, 2018 FHS- Library 

Meeting Minutes 

 
Meeting Called by: Romaine Lucero Lowe FHS Booster President. 7:01pm 
Attendees:  Brittani Piesik, Yazmina Vialpando, Lili Arroyo, Paula Cartelli, Zoa Schescke, 
Renee Schescke, Bonny Strong, Brett Anderson 
Winter Grants 
There were four grant applications for the winter grants.  Coach Anderson presented the 
Ladies Basketball application.  Coach Allen presented the Girls Tennis application.  Mrs. 
Blanken presented the library application.  We read the wrestling application.  All voting 
members voted.  The majority of members voted for the library and Girls Tennis to receive 
$1,000.00 each. 
Planning for Our Future Events  
Casino Night: Scheduled for February 2nd.  We have not sold enough tickets.  We are 
sending out blast notices to promote more sales.  Everyone going to try to get more tickets 
sold.  We will sell at all games. January will be the deadline for making a decision to cancel 
or proceed. 
After Prom: Prom is April 27th this year and is at the Aquarium.  Next meeting is at 6:30 on 
1/28 at Romaine’s house. Prizes needed to be purchased especially during after Christmas 
sales. 
Standard Meeting Business 
Minutes: November minutes approved with attendance edit, remove Yazmina from 
attendee.   
Treasurers Report: Balance $40,078.56 as of 12/17/18 new checks written for FBLA, 
$42.53 and Lili for reimbursements for concessions, $133.37.  Report and checks approved.  
Bingo Report: No new information. 
Banner Sales Ads and Sponsorship Report:  No new sales.   
Concessions Report: Checks will be written in January.  Winter concessions schedule is up 
and sign up genius is open to sign up. 
PR Report: We have a very active Facebook, Instagram and twitter account. Make sure you 
like it and share to promote events. 
Membership report: Still the same. 
President Report:  Positions open for next year:  Concessions, Bingo manager, President. 
Our students did amazing at THESCON.  Individual students did great as well as the 
“Newsies” cast.  The winter calendar will be printed by Post Net to get it out on time. 
Alumni games at basketball will be calling out alumni. Also at the next game they will 
recognize our gymnast. 
FBLA cannot use the Square for their sales during the school day because of district 
policies. 
 
  Open Floor for Questions, Comments, Concerns, Ideas  
 
 Next Booster Meeting January 14 at 7:00 pm in Library 
 Meeting Adjourned at 9:00 


